
Kenilworth Public Schools 

Kenilworth Special Education Parent Advisory Group 

 

Kenilworth SEPAG 

Meeting Dates (2017-18 School Year) 

SEPAG meetings this year will be held at 7:00pm on the dates listed 
below.  Meetings are held in the IMC/Library of Brearley Middle High 
School. 

 

Tuesday, October 3, 2017 

Tuesday, November 7, 2017 

Tuesday, December 5, 2017 

Tuesday, February 6, 2018 

Tuesday, March 6, 2018 

Tuesday, May 1, 2018 

Tuesday, June 5, 2018 

 

What is Kenilworth SEPAG?  Kenilworth Special Education Parent Advisory Group is 

a voluntary group of parents and guardians that provides input to the district and also 

support and information to the families of children with special needs. 

Questions can be directed to Monika Tiwari, Chairperson, at mstiwari123@gmail.com or 
Michele Tiedemann, Director of Special Services, at 
michele_tiedemann@kenilworthschools.com. 
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